From: Heather

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:45 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Stephen Huycke <stephen.huycke@richmondhill.ca>; Darlene Joslin <darlene.joslin@richmondhill.ca>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu

<castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz

<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: 14.3 Motion for Plan for free home delivery of bin replacements

While I'm at it tonight,

I also want to state for the public record that I think that at this juncture and in this economic environment, free home delivery of bin replacements is a ridiculous idea to even spend any time discussing let alone staff time to investigate and write a report.

Regards, Heather Sirrs 49 Springhead Gardens Richmond HIII